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STAKEHOLDER BRIEFING: West Lancashire community health services procurement 
 
Yesterday (24 February 2016) marked our next stage in the community health services 
procurement process (Invitation to Participate in Dialogue). 
 
As such, following a stringent evaluation stage, we have now invited some of the organisations to 
have further discussions with us during the next stage of the process. 
 
For further information, please read the following: 
 

 Partner briefing - explains the background to our procurement  

 Infographic - gives a simple snapshot of the process and timeframes 

 News release – highlights latest stage of the process and those organisations we have 
invited to participate in further dialogue with us 

 Procurement web page – latest news/developments are published on the CCG’s website 
 
If you require additional information, please email myview@westlancashireccg.nhs.uk  
 
Thank you for your support with this procurement.   We will be in touch with further updates as the 
process continues. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr John Caine 
Chair 

http://www.westlancashireccg.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/20120225-procurement-partner-briefing.pdf
http://www.westlancashireccg.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/Infographic-an-overview-of-the-process.pdf
http://www.westlancashireccg.nhs.uk/improving-community-health-services/
http://www.westlancashireccg.nhs.uk/have-your-say/community-health-services/
mailto:myview@westlancashireccg.nhs.uk

